
What a Week!
News of October 5

A look ahead….

A short yet full week awaits when we return Wednesday! The theme is 
community helpers. Friday morning is a walking field trip to the Police 
and Fire Station.

A look  back…

This week we learned about many birds, and especially owls. Did you 
know that there’s a way to remember which birds are hunters? “Eyes in 
front are on the hunt. Eyes on the side like to hide.” 

STEAM team balanced bird nests on their heads after reading There’s a 
Nest on My Head, went birdwatching, and labeled bird parts. 

In Science, the baking soda/vinegar chemical reaction was introduced. It 
never gets old! 

Reminders:
● If your child stays until 3:00pm, return their blankies and stuffies on 

Wednesday. 

● The hippo page can be made by you at home or emailed to 
rpcpreschool@rpcusa.org for us to print. 

● We love for each child to have at least one special guest during the 
year! You can read during snack time or share a special talent at 
circle. (9:40 - 10:20) Let your child’s teacher know when you’d like 
to come in! 
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